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Tehran reports US releases $8 billion of Iran’s assets 

Iranian government spokesman Mohammad-Baqer Nobakht reported Monday night 

that the US had released $8 bn of Iran’s frozen assets the day after six world powers 

reached a nuclear deal with Iran in Geneva. 

  

Jerusalem, Riyadh stunned: Obama makes Iran 7th world power on regional issues, 

including Palestinians 

debkafile exclusive: President Barack Obama and Secretary of State John Kerry have 

secretly consented to elevate Iran to the status of seventh world power, for signing the 

interim nuclear accord in Geneva on Nov. 24, living up to its obligations in the 

coming six months and then signing a comprehensive agreement. While demanding 

respect as a regional power, never in its wildest dreams did Tehran expect big power 

standing with a recognized authoritative role in the wider Middle East, including the 

Palestinian issue. Jerusalem and Riyadh are aghast. 

 

Tehran: White house is lying about nuclear accord details 

In the first major crisis of confidence, the Iranian foreign ministry Spokeswoman 

Marziyeh Afkham Wednesday rejected the White House version of the nuclear deal 

agreed in Geneva four days ago, and accused Washington of releasing a “fact sheet 

that is a one-sided version of the agreed text” to “mislead the American public.” This 

version, said Tehran, was “invalid.” 

  

Washington to stop wrangling with Israel, instead offer “embrace” with benefits, 

some military 

President Barack Obama and Secretary of State John Kerry have decided to end the 

row with the Netanyahu government over the interim nuclear accord signed with Iran 

Sunday, Nov. 24 in Geneva, debkafile reports. This is partly to gain the prime 

minister’s cooperation for bringing the peace process with the Palestinians to a 

resolution. On this they are set. Instead of hitting back at Binyamin Netanyahu, 

Washington is lining up a package of benefits, including upgrade for the Israeli Air 

Force. More about this in the next DEBKA Weekly. 

  

Two US B-52 bombers fly over disputed East China Sea area 

Pentagon spokesman Col. Steven Warren said: "Last night we conducted a training 

exercise that was long-planned. It involved two aircraft flying from Guam and 

returning to Guam.” No flight plan was submitted beforehand to China. The two 

aircraft spent "less than an hour" in China's unilaterally-declared Air Defense 

Identification Zone (ADIZ) and did not encounter Chinese planes, he said. The move 
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represented a robust show of US support for Japan, which has a longstanding defense 

treaty with its American ally. 

 
Comet ISON 
http://rt.com/news/comet-ison-pass-sun-404/ 
 
New community for the homeless in Austin  
http://www.kvue.com/news/local/First-look-at-new-community-for-Austins--231502631.html 

 
What Obama and I learned at Columbia 
http://www.theblaze.com/contributions/what-obama-and-i-learned-at-columbia-how-to-
destroy-america-from-within/ 

 
U.S. dismisses Israeli assessment on Iran as 'exaggerated, not based on reality' 
http://www.haaretz.com/mobile/1.557917 

 
Comet ISON: What's Next? 
http://science.nasa.gov/science-news/science-at-nasa/2013/14nov_whatsnext/  
  
Israel said to working with Saudi Arabia on Iran strike plan 
http://www.timesofisrael.com/israel-said-to-be-working-with-saudi-arabia-on-iran-strike-plan/ 
 
France Slams Iran Over Anti-Israel Remarks 
http://www.israeltoday.co.il/NewsItem/tabid/178/nid/24259/Default.aspx?utm_source=news
&amp;utm_medium=email&amp;utm_campaign=1019&amp;utm_content=No-sidebar-news-1 
 
Isreali people watching the sunset of the golden years of the US/Israeli alliance 
http://flashtrafficblog.wordpress.com/2013/11/21/a-profound-sense-of-dismay-is-spreading-
among-the-israeli-people-that-they-are-watching-the-sunset-of-the-golden-years-of-the-u-s-
israeli-alliance/ 
 
Atheist proud of ending Christmas gift program for underprivileged children 
http://m.christianpost.com/news/atheist-tells-fox-news-megyn-kelly-hes-proud-of-ending-2-
schools-operation-christmas-child-programs--109372/cpf 
 
6th graders told not to tell parents about political classwork assignment 
http://gopthedailydose.com/2013/11/24/6th-graders-told-tell-parents-political-classwork-
assignment/ 
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Typhoon: What Samaritan's Purse is doing and how to help 

http://www.samaritanspurse.org/article/super-typhoone-haiyan-
response/?utm_source=SPFacebook&amp;utm_medium=referral&amp;utm_c
ampaign=m_Y000-SOCM_SocialMedia&amp;utm_content=update11-12 

 
Kerry attempting to break up broad front against US/Iranian deal 
http://www.debka.com/article/23436/ 
 
Iran backs out of nuclear talks with West 
http://endtimeheadlines.wordpress.com/2013/11/11/iran-backs-out-of-nuclear-
talks-with-the-west/ 
 
Government benefit recipients outnumber full-time workers 
http://gopthedailydose.com/2013/10/26/report-government-benefit-recipients-outnumber-full-time-
workers/ 
 
Record high 91.5 million not in labor force last month 
http://dailycaller.com/2013/11/11/record-high-91-5-million-people-not-included-in-labor-force/ 
 
Adelson: US should drop the atomic bomb on Iran 
http://endtimeheadlines.wordpress.com/2013/10/26/adelson-us-should-drop-atomic-bomb-on-iran/ 
 
Russia and Iran expanding military cooperation and arms trade 
http://app.debka.com/n/article/23376/Russia-and-Iran-expanding-military-cooperation-and-arms-trade 
 
Scary truth about Halloween and child slavery 
http://www.torontosun.com/2013/10/25/scary-truth-about-halloween-and-child-slavery 
 
Copernicus and the beginning of God's creation 
http://www.evolutionnews.org/2013/10/copernicus_you078201.html 
 
Israel struck two sites in Syria destroying missiles 
http://www.jpost.com/Defense/Israel-struck-two-sites-in-Syria-destroying-surface-to-air-missiles-
330301 
 
Lockheed announces sr72 spy drone 
http://rt.com/usa/lockheed-announces-sr72-spy-drone-112/ 
 
Are American Christians paranoid? 
http://www.westernjournalism.com/american-christians-paranoid/ 
 

http://www.samaritanspurse.org/article/super-typhoone-haiyan-response/?utm_source=SPFacebook&utm_medium=referral&utm_campaign=m_Y000-SOCM_SocialMedia&utm_content=update11-12
http://www.samaritanspurse.org/article/super-typhoone-haiyan-response/?utm_source=SPFacebook&utm_medium=referral&utm_campaign=m_Y000-SOCM_SocialMedia&utm_content=update11-12
http://www.samaritanspurse.org/article/super-typhoone-haiyan-response/?utm_source=SPFacebook&utm_medium=referral&utm_campaign=m_Y000-SOCM_SocialMedia&utm_content=update11-12
http://www.debka.com/article/23436/
http://endtimeheadlines.wordpress.com/2013/11/11/iran-backs-out-of-nuclear-talks-with-the-west/
http://endtimeheadlines.wordpress.com/2013/11/11/iran-backs-out-of-nuclear-talks-with-the-west/
http://gopthedailydose.com/2013/10/26/report-government-benefit-recipients-outnumber-full-time-workers/
http://gopthedailydose.com/2013/10/26/report-government-benefit-recipients-outnumber-full-time-workers/
http://dailycaller.com/2013/11/11/record-high-91-5-million-people-not-included-in-labor-force/
http://endtimeheadlines.wordpress.com/2013/10/26/adelson-us-should-drop-atomic-bomb-on-iran/
http://app.debka.com/n/article/23376/Russia-and-Iran-expanding-military-cooperation-and-arms-trade
http://www.torontosun.com/2013/10/25/scary-truth-about-halloween-and-child-slavery
http://www.evolutionnews.org/2013/10/copernicus_you078201.html
http://www.jpost.com/Defense/Israel-struck-two-sites-in-Syria-destroying-surface-to-air-missiles-330301
http://www.jpost.com/Defense/Israel-struck-two-sites-in-Syria-destroying-surface-to-air-missiles-330301
http://rt.com/usa/lockheed-announces-sr72-spy-drone-112/
http://www.westernjournalism.com/american-christians-paranoid/


Billy Graham's message on his 95th birthday 
http://endtimeheadlines.wordpress.com/2013/11/02/evangelist-billy-graham-to-mark-95th-birthday-
with-message-to-america/ 
 
Israel destroys Russian missiles headed to Hezbollah 
http://endtimeheadlines.wordpress.com/2013/11/01/israeli-attack-destroys-russian-missiles-headed-
from-syria-to-hezbollah-us-officials-say/ 
 
Politics in the way of Turkey importing Israeli gas 
http://www.israelandstuff.com/turkey-after-israeli-natural-gas-but-politics-in-the-
way#.UnWq_0PwEk0.facebook 
 
Flying car getting closer 
http://foxnewsinsider.com/2013/11/05/flying-car-getting-closer-becoming-reality 
 
Insect sized drones to be used by US 
http://endtimeheadlines.wordpress.com/2013/11/05/invisible-insect-sized-drones-may-soon-be-used-
by-the-u-s-army/ 
 
Inside China's nuclear subs 
http://m.washingtontimes.com/news/2013/oct/31/inside-china-nuclear-submarines-capable-of-
widespr/ 
 
Cyrus and the historical accuracy of the Bible 
http://radicaltruth.net/index.php/learn/radical-truth-christianity/139-historical-accuracy-of-the-bible-
cyrus 
 
Rand Paul moves column to Breitbart 
http://www.breitbart.com/Big-Government/2013/11/06/Senator-Rand-Paul-Moves-Opinion-Column-to-
Breitbart-News 
 
Saudi nuclear weapons on order from Pakistan 
http://endtimeheadlines.wordpress.com/2013/11/06/saudi-nuclear-weapons-on-order-from-pakistan/ 
 
Nearly 50 million Americans living in poverty 
http://endtimeheadlines.wordpress.com/2013/11/06/49-7-million-americans-living-in-poverty-
according-to-latest-census/ 
 
 
Strongest recorded typhoon hits Philippines 
http://www.foxnews.com/world/2013/11/08/strongest-typhoon-year-hits-philippines/ 
 
Gray whale dies bringing us a message with stomach full of plastic trash 
http://www.realnews24.com/gray-whale-dies-bringing-us-a-message-with-stomach-full-of-plastic-trash/ 
 
China deploys new bomber with long range land attack missile 
http://freebeacon.com/china-deploys-new-bomber-with-long-range-land-attack-missile/ 
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Netanyahu in shock over US/Iran negotiations 
http://flashtrafficblog.wordpress.com/2013/11/09/netanyahu-is-in-a-state-of-shocked-disbelief-feels-
misled-by-obama-team-rapidly-intensifying-crisis-in-u-s-israel-relations-developing-due-to-disastrous-
iran-nuclear-deal/ 
 
Arab allies horrified by US/Iran deal 
http://flashtrafficblog.wordpress.com/2013/11/09/arab-allies-of-u-s-horrified-by-deal-white-house-is-
about-to-cut-with-iran-saudis-reportedly-planning-to-buy-nuclear-warheads-from-pakistan/ 
 
Philippines damage 
http://edition.cnn.com/2013/11/09/world/asia/philippines-typhoon-haiyan/index.html?hpt=hp_t1 
 
Six tailed asteroid discovered 
http://rt.com/news/six-tail-asteroid-discovered-455/ 
 
Typhoon in Philippines 
http://www.foxnews.com/world/2013/11/09/strongest-typhoon-year-hits-philippines/ 
 

Nazi/Darwinism connection 
http://ht.ly/qtNOz 
 

Texas sized island of debris from Japanese tsunami headed toward US 

http://www.dailymail.co.uk/news/article-2487555/Island-debris-size-TEXAS-2011-Japanese-tsunami-headed-straight-
U-S.html?printingPage=true 
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